
 

 

AIRPORT MEMO 
 

To:   Chester County Area Airport Authority (CCAAA) Members 

 

From:   Gary L. Hudson, Airport Manager 

 

Date:   November 9th, 2012 

 

Subject:  Airport Hot Topics 

 

For your review, below is a listing of issues affecting the Chester County/G.O. Carlson Airport 

(MQS).  

 

NEW BUSINESS  

 

* Airfield Sign Installed: On October 11
th
, the last of the three “No Hover Taxiing on Taxiway  

   alpha” sign, was installed. That sign was placed near the Runway 11 Aircraft Run-up Area. 

 

* Fire Extinguisher Inspected: On October, Kistler O’Brien Fire protection company  

   performed its annual inspection on the Authority fire extinguishers located in the terminal and  

   maintenance buildings. 

 

* Trees Cut Down: On October 16
th
, four dead trees adjacent to airport property along Aviation Way  

   were cut down. 

 

* Airport Snow Plan Review Meeting: On October 30
th
, Chester County Area Airport Authority  

   representatives met with airport corporate tenants, to review MQS’s Snow Plan, Snow Removal 

   Protocol and to address any questions or concerns they may have about snow removal activity at  

   MQS.  

 

 * Drive-thru Gate Repaired: On October 20
th
, the Plug in Power Supply Unit was repaired on the  

    Lindbergh Boulevard drive-thru gate. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

 * Snow Removal Equipment: All of the equipment has been prepped and is ready for the 2012- 

   2013 winter season. 

 

 * Airport WIFI Availability Project: The Antenna installations (2 at the T-Hangars, 1 at Hangar  

   #3) has been finalized for this project. 

 

 * Scrap Metal Project: More airport scrap mental has been delivered and sold to the Metal  

    Fabrication Recycling Company, in Parkesburg, PA. 

 

  

 

 



 

  

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


